
 

 

   
 
 
       
          
       September 20, 2011 
       PA-11-05 
            
 
MEMORANDUM 
  
TO:                  Designated Agency Ethics Officials 
  Alternate Designated Agency Ethics Officials 

FROM:            Rashmi Bartlett 
                        Associate Director for Program Reviews 
  
SUBJECT:      Annual Survey of Ethics Officials  
 
  
The United States Office of Government Ethics (OGE) needs your feedback to assess and 
improve the quality of its service to you; to collect your feedback, OGE is launching its Annual 
Survey of Ethics Officials. The purpose of this survey is to provide OGE with information to 
enhance the executive branch ethics program.  Your responses help OGE better serve the entire 
ethics community. 
 
The survey calls for opinion-based responses. It should take about 10 minutes to provide 
responses to the 26 survey items. The survey will be distributed to the Designated Agency Ethics 
Official (DAEO), Alternate DAEO, and other high-level agency ethics contacts at all executive 
branch agencies.  
 
The survey will be open until October 6, 2011.  Please contact Karen Rigby at 202-482-9212 or 
at EthicsOfficialSurvey@oge.gov if you have any questions regarding the survey. 
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